
From: Elizabeth Hill <revelizabethhill@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 4:21 PM
To: Michelle Crocker <mcrocker@leelanau.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Mask for students in school

Subject: Mask for students in school

﻿Dear Commissioner Allgaier,
I’m writing, as a retired teacher, minister and grandmother of two young Leland 
students, in support of the Health Department’s mask mandate for students, all school 
personnel, and individuals who enter the school buildings. The science behind this 
request is very clear and available to all who truly wish to know that masks prevent the 
spread of Covid 19. The Delta variant appears to be spreading among the unvaccinated 
more quickly, while allowing more breakthrough cases of vaccinated individuals, so it is 
imperative that the mask mandate be supported by the Leelenau BOC.
Please enter me letter as a voice requesting that our Leelanau BOC follow the science 
and vote to uphold the Health Department’s school mask mandate into the minutes for 
tonight’s meeting, September 9, 2021.
Sincerely,
Rev. Elizabeth A. Hill
4176 Oxford Drive
Leland, Mi 49654

Sent from my iPad

mailto:mcrocker@leelanau.gov
mailto:boc@leelanau.gov
mailto:amiddleton@leelanau.gov
mailto:cjanik@leelanau.gov

